
Delegation

Name: Mae Mason

Summary of main points for the issue/ concern:
Commend and thank the Board of Trustees on their recent statement surrounding the police presentation.
As well as offer my support as an OCDSB alumni with younger siblings still at OCDSB for the maintenance
of no SRO program. Brief detail of why it is important for this program to stay ended in the journey towards
equitable educational spaces at OCDSB, for Trustees who were not present during the process that took
place to responsibly remove the SROs.

Recommendation(s) for resolution of issue:
That new Trustees make themselves familiar with the OCDSB police presence review and encourage
Trustees who were around during that time that they re-read this review. Resolving this issue is simply
staying strong and true to OCDSB's wonderful and historic commitment to making their schools equitable
for all.


